
Register Today  
for AHS Webinar on

Feline Heartworm Disease

Is feline heartworm disease a myth? Or is it misunderstood? 
Answering those vital questions is the focus of an upcoming C.E. webinar 
sponsored by the American Heartworm Society on Sunday, June 9, from 1:00 
to 5:00 PM EDT. The webinar will feature two speakers with extensive clinical 
experience in managing feline heartworm patients: AHS board members Tom 
Nelson, DVM, and Mark Cousins, DVM, DABVP (Feline Medicine). By attending 
this webinar, you will increase your knowledge of feline heartworm testing 
strategies and how to manage cats harboring adult heartworms in the absence of 
a safe and approved adulticide.

This webinar has been approved for 4 hours of continuing education in 
jurisdictions where RACE is recognized. The cost is $100 for AHS members 
and $125 for non-members. You can register here. If you’re not already an AHS 
member, now is a great time to join!

OUR SPEAKERS:

n Charles Thomas (Tom) Nelson, DVM, is Medical Director at the Animal Medical Centers of 
N.E. Alabama, based in Anniston, Alabama.

n W. Mark Cousins, DVM, DABVP (Feline Medicine), has 43 years of practicing feline medicine 
and was the owner of The Cat Practice Veterinary Hospital in New Orleans, Louisiana.
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